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House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment and Representative Daniel 

Nguyen, 

I am writing in support of HB2396.  As an 81 year old resident of Mirabella Portland, a 

long term care facility located in the South Waterfront of Portland, my husband and I 

have been adversely affected by the increasing pollution from diesel construction 

equipment in the area as well as from I-5 less than 2 city blocks away from our 

apartment.  I never had air borne allergies before moving into this area and now have 

worse and worse eye involvement from the pollution.  We have had to purchase an 

air purified with expensive filters in order to have healthful air to breathe.  Many days 

of the month, the Air Quality Index readings are too high for walking outdoors. We 

beg you to help reduce pollutants in the air by passing HB2396. 

Thank you for your attention, 

Judith E. Seubert 

3550 S. Bond Ave., #404 

Portland, OR 97239 

 


